
 INFORMATION UPDATE 

    

 

Date: September 30, 2014 

Bulletin Number:   XTS 37 

Subject:   New Underbody Braces on 2015 XTSPRO Vehicles 

 

 

 

New underbody structure has been added to 2015MY XTSPRO vehicles (B9Q hearse, V4U 
limo and W30 extended sedan).  See pictures in attached file.  These bolt on braces must not 
be removed or altered.  They are necessary to ensure compliance with crashworthiness 
requirements. 
 
 

Please contact Ray Bush with any questions. 

  


